

PORT CIRCULAR NO. 1 OF 2018

To:

All Port Operators

From:

Manuel Tirado, CEO and Captain of the Port (Acting)

CC:

Richard Montado, GMA; Dylan Cocklan, GMA

Date:

17 January 2018

Re:

MARPOL ANNEX V

Dear All,

I refer to our previous port circulars on the revised Marpol Scheme and tariffs. The provision of services with regards to Marpol Annex V will commence as from the 1 February 2018. For those operators who have not submitted their final bid/proposal to offer this service, please note that the deadline for submission is Tuesday 23 January 2018.

MANUEL TIRADO

CEO AND CAPTAIN OF THE PORT (ACTING)

